
Our Lady of Mercy High School 
Class of 1965 

 

Dear 1965 Graduate of OLM High School, 
 

As you may have heard, on September 26, 2015, Mercy is having a BIG Reunion and our class is being 
recognized as a Milestone Year and honored as the last graduating class from the Detroit campus, fifty years 
ago! If you have not received an invitation from Mercy with details of the reunion weekend and a luncheon 
reservation form, please contact the Alumnae Office at http://mhsmi.org/alumnae/anniversary  . 
 

In anticipation of this upcoming celebration, your Mercy Class of ‘65 Reunion Committee has been planning 
some special events to coordinate with Mercy’s 70th Anniversary and all-school Grand Reunion. We will have 
our own room at the school following the luncheon on Saturday, giving us an opportunity to visit with other 
alumnae from the great class of ‘65! We will have tables set up for memorabilia displays (please bring items 
to share), and we will be creating a memory board together as we reminisce about the experiences we 
shared at OLM.  We’ll also have lots of photographs and a DVD documenting our time together at Mercy. 
There will be lots of time to reconnect and catch up and we’ll have a directory of contact information to 
distribute.  We will remember, too, the deceased members of our class and, should you wish to do so, there 
will be an opportunity to honor their memory with a donation to Mercy High School in their names. 
 

Following the Saturday afternoon events at the school, Fran Capoccia Florence has graciously offered  
to host an Afterglow at her home with food and beverages provided by the committee. Even if you are                                                                     
unable to attend the school function, we encourage you to come join us afterwards at Fran’s!  
 

Frances Capoccia Florence    248-738-8586 
5345 Pond Bluff Dr. 
W. Bloomfield   48323  
                                                                                           

Please RSVP by September 1, 2015 to Judy:  
248-340-6654 or judyglen12@comcast.net  
 

  
  
                                                              

                Golden Girls l to r: Sharon, Joanne, Judy, Fran, Lily, Nancy, Ann, and Mary Jo 
 

Because we have been unable to locate some our fellow classmates, we have included   
a list with names of those for whom we have incomplete contact information.   
If you have updated information for any of these individuals, please e-mail it to 
 Mary Jo Donahue Balcer: mary.jo.balcer@sthugoschool.org  . 
 

We also have our own Facebook page and invite you join us at “Mercy High School Class of 1965” 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/586942561439163/ . 
 
 
 

We look forward to seeing you again, 

Your Mercy Class of ‘65 Reunion Committee:  
 
Mary Jo Donahue Balcer, Judy Lanciault Yrjanainen, Lily Sanderson, Ann 
Delaney Kochanski, Fran Capoccia Florence, Joanne Steiner Weaver, 
Sharon Walker Rose,  Nancy Janisse Wiegand, Sharon Montrose Burton, 
Maureen Carroll Cameron, Lynda Nellenbach Schemanske, and Micki 
Woolley LaFleur 

 

Golden Girls l to r: Sharon W, Maureen, Judy, Joanne, Ann, Micki, Sharon M, Nancy, Mary Jo, Lynda, & Fran 
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